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CK. 6320-1

From: John Buschmann 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 5:22 PM
To: Web E-mail - City Clerks
Subject: Reducing speed limits

Submitted on Tuesday, August 14, 2018 - 17:21 
Submitted by user: Anonymous 
Submitted values are: 

First Name: John 
Last Name: Buschmann 
Email: 
Confirm Email: 
Neighbourhood where you live: Stonebridge 
Phone Number: 
==Your Message== 
Service category: Bylaws & Policies 
Subject: Reducing speed limits 
Message: 
Please don't reduce any more of the city's speed limits. 
Most are already too low. 
Circle Drive should be 100 kph the same as Ring Road in Regina. 
Most areas should have access to a thoroughfare that allows easy 
egress in and out with a speed limit to properly move around the 
city in a quick and efficient manner. 
Attachment: 

Would you like to receive a short survey to provide your feedback on our customer service? The information you share will be used to 
improve the service we provide to you and all of our customers.: No 

For internal use only : 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/405/submission/249779 




